
Public service on Registration Cards
for People with Disabilities

     The Labour and Welfare Bureau (LWB) today (August 13) announced that, in
light of the further extension of the special work arrangements for
government employees until August 23, persons intending to apply for
Registration Cards for People with Disabilities can continue to download the
application forms from the LWB's website
(www.lwb.gov.hk/en/servicedesk/forms). Duly completed application forms with
the required documents can be submitted via the LWB's website by e-
submission, or posted to Central Registry for Rehabilitation, Labour and
Welfare Bureau, Unit 1001, 10/F, THE HUB, 23 Yip Kan Street, Wong Chuk Hang,
Hong Kong.

     Enquiries can be sent by email to LWB (enquiry@lwb.gov.hk).
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